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Bill Marsh Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments: I don't know what inflation brings us to by 2017 but to require a $9.00 
minimum wage is not reasonable for trainees. That can make a business very leery to 
bring on young, new or untrained personnel. It is costly to hire new people and train 
them to be productive for a business then a lot of times find out they can't do the job. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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